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My ALP is a donation funded program designed to encourage employees to help 

employees. The program solves the need for required attire within the workplace. Those 

employees who do not have the means to supply their own uniform or become in need of it 

due to an emergency.  Many staff and citizens from outside the facility have graciously 

donated scrubs. We have supplied scrubs to at least 15 new hires and multiple staff in an 

emergency.   

I have learned that there are many caring and giving individuals. The need to provide this 

is eminent. One major turning point for me was to see that outpouring of love and generosity. 

Many do not see a need unless that need is brought to our attention. Having the ability to give 

to those who will become part of the team here at Pleasant View Home is a wonderful way to 

say “Welcome”! I have high hopes that this project will continue to move forward and grow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


